Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kittelson & Associates, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Monday, June 21, 2021, 1:30 p.m.
PLACE: Virtually on Microsoft Teams; By phone at (971)277-2148 with passcode 615 677 899#

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A project team meeting will be held regarding project plans on Babcock Street (State Road (S.R.) 507) from Palm Bay Road to New Haven Avenue (U.S. 192). (FPID no. 439858-1).
The purpose of this project is to review the feedback received from the public on the corridor alternatives, to allow for project team members to provide comments regarding any desired adjustments to the recommendations, and to discuss next steps for the implementation of the recommendations.

The Department is offering multiple ways for the community to participate in the meeting. All participants, regardless of platform they choose, will receive the same information on the proposed project.

Virtual Option: Interested persons may join the virtual project team meeting from a computer, tablet or mobile device using the following Microsoft Teams meeting link: https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Njc2YWIwOGItOGMwYS00MGI5LTlhYTMtYWQzYjg4OGEzY2Yw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2214708cc2-2b7d-4b6f-a1e0-ae187d9c4b8a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2294b34d4d-8ff5-4535-b57f-7c872c2c7276%22%7d

Phone Option: Participants may join the meeting by dialing (971)277-2148 and entering the passcode 615 677 899# when prompted.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ryan Cunningham, P.E. at (407)373-1109, or by email at RCunningham@kittelson.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ryan Cunningham, P.E. at (407)373-1109, or by email at RCunningham@kittelson.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: FDOT Manager Ennis Davis, AICP by phone at (386)943-5422, by email at Ennis.Davis@dot.state.fl.us, or U.S. mail at Florida Department of Transportation, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, M.S. 501, DeLand, FL 32720. Information about this project is also available online at www.cflroads.com. Simply type 439858-1 in the search box, click “go” and then select the project.
